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PO Box 412 
Guildford 
Surrey  
GU3 1BR 
 
  
Dear Mr Hurley 
 
Draft Police and Crime Plan 
 
In accordance with the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to inform 
you of the Surrey Police and Crime Panel’s recommendations with regard to your proposed 
Police and Crime Plan. 
 
At the Panel’s meeting on 12 March 2013, Members considered your draft Plan, its central 
priorities and the actions you proposed to take in order to deliver against them. At the 
request of the Panel you kindly clarified various elements of the Plan and outlined in detail 
the programme of consultation that had helped guide its development. 
 
Whilst the Panel was supportive of your proposals for Policing in Surrey, particularly your 
qualitative approach to performance monitoring, it did however make a number of 
recommendations which I have set out below: 
 

i. That the Commissioner aims to include all areas of Surrey in any further consultations 
conducted by his Office. 

 
ii. That further consideration and emphasis be given in the Police and Crime Plan to 

how the Police will address issues relating to young people. 
 

iii. That the Commissioner shares with the Panel his proposals for mystery shopping, 
with the intention that Members help develop his approach. 

 
On behalf of the Panel I would like to thank you for attending the meeting and I look forward 
to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Dorothy Ross-Tomlin 
Chairman, Surrey Police & Crime Panel 


